
Re-Opening Guidelines

The Event Safety Council, a sub-committee of the SA Events Council, has drafted the Re-Opening Guidelines
for the Events Industry in South Africa.

The guidelines are based on current South African legislation covering the National State of Disaster as well as
global best practices. They provide COVID-19 specific processes and protocols that should be followed in
planning and hosting an organised event and is key in lobbying government for the safe reopening of our 
industry. 

To read the guidelines and share them, please visit: 
http://www.saeventscouncil.org/Event_Safety%20_Council_Re-O…
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https://www.facebook.com/SAEventsCouncil/?ref=gs&__tn__=,dK-R-R&eid=ARB4KnEWCM3vt_UffagSGRT2u4BaSD-KihKVG7acnIJ3y05pKJNwvFJNEXc5T3DIMd1OHWJqnGX9fxUN&fref=gs&dti=113359085384785&hc_location=group
http://www.saeventscouncil.org/Event_Safety _Council_Re-Opening_Guidelines_version_1.pdf?fbclid=IwAR2-h_exVc_r0o3_l57M9L3mzOGz7zWP26Cnm36WtuuJ_wFuMBawT62cdnE
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